
City of Cambridge Swim Team  
Announces new Head Coach 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City of Cambridge Swimming Club is pleased to announce the 
appointment of James Freezer as Head Coach. James joins the club from 
UEA Norwich one of the countries premier swim teams, having previously 
coached at Ipswich and West Suffolk two of the countries other leading clubs. 
He brings to the club a wealth of experience. 
 
Chairperson Graham Jefferies commented, “James appointment is a key 
building block in the development of the club, reinforcing an already strong 
coaching team and volunteer group. The club has sought and obtained a 
highly motivated Head Coach who has the necessary skills and drive to 
develop the competitive swim program in Cambridge, building on an 
established platform to establish the club as a competitive force in national 
swimming”. 
 
The Head Coach will have primary coaching responsibilities for our 
Performance Squad swimmers and their preparation for regional and national 
competitions, but will also play an active role in program, coach, and swimmer 
development for swimmers at all levels and ages.   
 
City of Cambridge is the leading competitive swimming club in the area, with 
in excess of 400 members and swimmers training from foundation to national 
levels. To arrange a trial and see if your child has the potential to swim at 
County, Regional and National Level and take advantage of the fantastic 
coaching opportunities available at the club, please e-mail 
swimmers@cocsc.org.uk  
  
 
 
 
 

 



 


